
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 November 2005 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 OWLES TERRACE SITE TESTING 
 
 Ms Jane Quigley, representing the Christchurch Eco-Housing Network (CEN), was in attendance to 

outline CEN’s interests in the Council’s Owles Terrace site.  Ms Quigley explained that CEN was very 
interested in using the Owles Terrace site to develop an eco-housing complex but that it was 
concerned that it could not compete in an open tender process.  Ms Quigley commented that CEN was 
willing to explore a variety of options with the Council for achieving CEN’s aims on the site. 

 
 The Board’s decision in relation to this matter is recorded in clause 1 of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


